On Tuesday, January 14th, 2020 at 8:39 pm, a
tractor trailer traveling NB on Hubbell Ave
turned left (the wrong way) onto the I-80 EB exit
ramp. The WWD stopped shortly before the
gore and backed up towards Hubbell Ave. At
9:01 pm, police arrived and held traffic to allow
the WWD to finish backing up onto Hubbell Ave.
The WWD left traveling SB on Hubbell Ave.

The event was captured on DMTV25, DMTV59,
and DMTV56.




